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Professor José Férrater-Mora 
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Bryn Mavr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Josa : 

The pressure of incoming manuscripts makes it mora and more dlfficult 
to arrange for the proper refereeing of papers. Above all, the subject 
matter diatribution of submltted papers makes it necessary to maximize the 
number of consultante in certaln áreas. As a result, ve are at present 
forced to "accept the reslgnatlon" of several of our editorial consultants, 
yourself ajnong them, in order to make the necessary readjustments. I am, 
perhapa needless to say, thoroughly grateful for your past help. And I 
very much hope that your friendly good will tovards the APQ will survive 
the termination of a formalizad relationship. Also, I should like to taKe 
thi» opportunity to urge you to affoxd the APQ an opportunity to publish 
something of youra — indeed, I should like to plead vith you to do this, 

With BQT regards and good vishes, 

Cordially yours, 

M t (LJU^ 
Nicholas Rescher 


